
 

 

 
 

On February 28, 2025  

Time: 1pm to 3pm 

Georgian Shores Seniors Club open house 

here at 

“The Place” 

With tremendous support from Tiny Township and Bayfield 

House, we will be hosting an open house to promote our 

club.  The event will highlight our wide variety of activities 

and programs.  Any member who attends and brings a friend 

who is not a member will receive a small gift of appreciation 

for their support and any NEW members who join that day 

will also receive a small gift. 
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